
November 7, 2024 

 

Crystal Springs Water District has completed lead line inventory as required by the Oregon Health 
Authority for compliance with the US EPA’s Lead and Copper Rule Revision. 

Crystal Springs Water District is pleased to announce that no lead services were detected in our 
assessment of Crystal Springs Water District’s distribuƟon systems. 

The district uƟlized water system records, county parcel data, and construcƟon documents.  In addiƟon 
to records, we inspected over 400 customer connecƟons and verified they contained no lead at the 
inspecƟon points.  The subset of lines that were inspected is a reliable indicator that the remaining 
service lines may be assumed non-lead with high level of confidence. 


